
 

British Small Board 

Go Tournament  
 

[Go on 13x13 boards] 

 

Saturday 18 November (afternoon) in the Old Library,  

Pembroke College, Cambridge 

 
All levels of players are welcome from dan players to beginners! 

 

Registration is from 12:15 to 12:30. The first round will start shortly after the end of 

registration. Prizegiving will be at about 17:30. 

 

The tournament will be a 13x13 Go tournament, open to both adults and children. 

Stronger players will be able to compete for the British Small Board championship; 

the title will be determined by even games with double elimination. Other games 

may be played with handicaps. The time limit will be 12 minutes for the game plus 

3 seconds per move. We will fit in as many rounds as we can, at least 6 rounds. 

 

Please note: we are not allowed food and drink in the playing room. And players 

aged under 13 must be accompanied by an adult who is responsible for them. 

 

There will be cash prizes (and other prizes!), which will depend on the number of 

entries. 

 

Entry fees: £8 for adults (£11 if not a BGA member), £4 children/students (£6 if not 

a BGA member). Students and staff of the University of Cambridge can enter free.  

 

Please enter as soon as you can, there will only be room for around 45 players. As 

of 10 November, there are already 30 entries, ranging from dan level players to 

novices.  

 

If possible, please enter using the entry form: 

https://www.britgo.org/tournams/small-board/small-board-form.html 

 

For any queries/problems or for more information, please contact Paul Smith 

paul361smith@gmail.com or text 07503 898934  

mailto:paul361smith@gmail.com

